Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 28/09/2002, 15:06

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 28.09.2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 28.09.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 28/09/2002, 15:06

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Some news etc

New Recruits

The station will welcome this week, a new presenter to Mondays David Cheeseman. David is a mature student and likes mor-rock jazz & country.. He's also into computing history and electronics and helps out on the talking newspaper in Woking. I'm sure you'll all make him welcome.

New Applications

We had two more phone enquiries this week.

Former Volunteer

As I mentioned last week the station has been contacted by former presenter (Sarah Loader) now Sarah Foot. Sarah left in 1994 to get married etc. Sarah' was previously with us for a couple of years and acted as team leader on occasions. Sarah has responded to the application form and will be visiting next Saturday.

Email Request

The first request for a patient on the hospital arrived this Wednesday. Mike oxley asked for James Taylor's you've got a friend for Caroline Butlin. It was unfortunate that when I phoned the studio with the details, weds I found we were not broadcasting. We played the request this morning and I replied to mike's email.

This I hope will be the first of many. and gives us a new opportunity for people to help/support us.

Make a request ward, phone or net (Our catchphrase).

Ascot Ale Festival

A letter has been received from the secretary of the Ascot Ale Festival with news of a donation to us.£500 will be presented to us on Friday 4th Oct. Roger has agreed to accept the cheque on our behalf. This will at least ensure next years ppl costs are paid for (£492).

Chilton Studio 1

A further problem has been highlighted today. The remote mike is always on even with the fader down it seems to be live. Too ensure your conversations are not overheard, switch off mike with the switch on the mike. I will rectify this when I'm on holiday week after next.



The broadcasters bulletin which comes each month costs the station £80. It has changed style in recent weeks and consists mainly of adverts. If you are using this; please let us know because we intend to dump our subscriptions. Value for money?: most trivia can be accessed via the many websites which are available.

That's all for now

Regards Keep on Rockin! PJ

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/